CHILD’S PLAY

The Carver Center in Port Chester was the
recipient of a $5000 grant from the Sterling
National Bank Charitable Foundation that
will support Carver Center’s after-school
programming for the children attending
the Port Chester schools. Theaimistofillthe
gap with important enrichment, including
creative and educational opportunities
that have either been eliminated or have
been reduced due to the lack of resources
in the school districts.

1. Colleen Kane, Lucy Amicucci and
Anne Bradner

GLENN’S GOODBYE

The Bedford Playhouse welcomed more
than 500 guests to a private screening and
cocktail party to celebrate actress, neighbor
and playhouse supporter Glenn Close. The
event doubled as a community farewell
party for her as she recently announced
she will be leaving the area. She donated
memorabilia from some of her most
famous films, some of which was auctioned
off to support a new fund established at the
theater in her name, The Glenn Close Fund
for Family Programming. Photographs by
Peter T. Michaelis.

2. Nicole Gardner, Olivia Farr
and Jennifer Stahlkrantz
3. Glenn Close and daughter Annie Stark

NATE AND JANE

The Friends of Nathaniel Witherell
welcomed The New York Times columnist
Jane Brody to its annual fundraising
luncheon on Nov. 7 at Greenwich Country
Club. Brody delighted the crowd with
her alternately witty and serious takes
on how to maintain a healthy, youthful
brain. Proceeds from the event will help
provide essential quality of life programs
for residents of The Nathaniel Witherell,
the skiled nursing and short-term
rehabilitation facility owned and operated
by the town of Greenwich.
4. Larry and Rachel Simon and Jane Brody
and Jed Simon
5. Roberta Denning, Lindsay Ormsby and
Sue Mandel
6. Wendy Day, Bea Crumbine and
Christine Pascarella
7. Nisha Hurst, Natalie Stein

and Melissa Levin
8. Margo Tusa, Carol Crapple and Leah Marmon
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